
You're Invited to Our Family Reunion! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding a family reunion! 

Date: July 15, 2023 

Time: 12:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: Riverside Park Pavilion, 123 River Road, Springfield 

Please bring a dish to share and any games or activities you enjoy. It will be a great time to 

reconnect and share memories! 

Kindly RSVP by June 30, 2023. 

We can't wait to see everyone! 

Warm regards, 

The Smith Family 


